
 

Annual Frank Burbrink Chili Supper 
TONIGHT!  

 
 

Friday, January 17 from 5:00 – 8:00PM 
Bartholomew County Fairgrounds Family Arts Building 

 
Proceeds from the dinner and silent auction support the Frank 
Burbrink Scholarship.  Here is a sneak peek at a unique piece 

created by our C4 Welding department that will be available at the 
auction tonight! 

 
 

C4 will connect community resources to provide career education for  
all students while laying the foundation for life-long learning. 

                            www.bcsc.k12.in.us/C4                      @ConnectionsC4 
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You may hear C4 Radio and Television students Malachi Parks and Collin Phillips, along with 
their peers, promoting the upcoming C4 Open House on local radio stations next week! 

Collin, a Columbus East senior, and Malachi, a junior at East, are no strangers to being on air; 
they regularly produce the morning announcements at Columbus East High School. 

C4 is gearing up for a busy season!  Pictured at left 
are some of the 10th grade students from Brown 

County and Crothersville who toured C4 programs 
this week.  

 The 10th Annual C4 Open House is January 29 with 
many more 8th and 10th grade tours to follow, as C4 

gives prospective students opportunities to 
prepare for their future college and careers. 

http://www.bcsc.k12.in.us/C4

